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• Southeastern Community College (College) acknowledges the College received 

funding from the Department of Education (Department) for Emergency Financial 
Aid Grants to Students under the American Rescue Plan (HEERF III). This includes 
assurance that the College has used, or intends to use, as much funds under the 
American Rescue Plan to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.  

 
• The College was funded $1,731,106 from the Department pursuant to the 

College’s Certification of Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.  
 

• The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students under 
American Rescue Plan (ARP) Higher Education Emergency Relief III (HEERF III) as 
of December 31, 2021 is $695,875. 1512 students were awarded ARP funds.  

 
SCC will distribute funding to enrolled students for the Spring 2022 
semester. The college is currently determining the amount that will be 
awarded per student and the process for awarding.  In addition, SCC has 
created an application for students to apply for emergency funding if 
needed utilizing HEERF funds. 

INFORMATION POSTED ON SCC WEBSITE 

SCC EMERGENCY FUNDING APPLICATION 
The U.S. Department of Education is providing federal funding 
for students who have been impacted by the disruption of 
instruction due to COVID-19 to serve students and ensure 
learning continues during the COVID-19 pandemic through the 
HEERF (Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund) 
funds.  Students must complete the Emergency Relief Fund 
application to apply.  Funding is limited and applications 
should be submitted by February 11, 2022, for 



consideration.  By submitting this application, you are 
consenting to be contacted by a Student Services staff member. 

Emergency Funding Application 
 


